
Latest PPP Forgiveness Updates

The Connecticut SBDC is funded in part through a cooperative agreement 
with the U.S. Small Business Administration, the Connecticut Department of 
Economic and Community Development, and the University of Connecticut. 

All programs of the Connecticut SBDC are open to the public on a non-
discriminatory basis. Reasonable accommodations for persons with 
disabilities will be made if requested at least two weeks in advance.

How our COVID-19 
Business Advisors can help:

• Provide a review of your 
application

• Answer your specific questions 

• Make sure you have all the 
documentation necessary to 
ensure a smooth process 

There is no charge for this training but 
advance registration is required.

Wednesday, Oct 21
11:00am - noon
Register here

Just announced by the SBA 
and the Treasury Department:

This critical forgiveness update 
for PPP’s under $50K reduces 
the burden on smaller 
businesses and lenders by 
expanding forgiveness criteria 
and minimizing paperwork.

Specific guidance has also been 
issued for those business 
owners who obtained a PPP loan 
and are now considering selling 
or bringing in additional 
partners to the business. 

Please join us to learn what  
this means for your business.

UPCOMING 
WEBINAR

For more info on no-cost advising from the CTSBDC 
please sign up for business advising at 
https://ctsbdc.com/request-advising/

In partnership with:
The City of Stamford &

Regional Chambers of Commerce

https://ctsbdc.ecenterdirect.com/events/75340485
https://ctsbdc.com/request-advising/
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